
Pass the FAST Act
Lawmakers in Washington, D.C. are on the verge of advancing legislation to significantly curb greenhouse gas 
emissions and the recreational boating industry stands ready to help policymakers achieve this objective. The 
National Marine Manufacturers Association is calling on boat businesses of all sizes to support the Fueling 
America’s Security and Transportation with Electricity Act of 2021 (FAST Electricity Act), which 
incentivizes the development and use of zero emission transportation options, including recreational boats.

What does the FAST Act do?
	➔ Provides a 30% personal and business federal tax credit for  

purchasing a recreational boat powered by a renewable fuel source. 

	➔ Establishes a 30% federal tax credit for building electric and  
hydrogen fueling stations.  

	➔ Expands the Advanced Technology Vehicles Manufacturing (ATVM) 
loan program to support American manufacturing of zero emission 
recreational boats and the corresponding supply chains needed to 
produce them. 
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Want to learn more? Click here.
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